
From: Shapland, Francesca (NE)  
Sent: 19 June 2018 16:03 
To: Howell, Ann-Marie  
Cc: Fisher, Jaki  
Subject: FHDC HRA Addendum  
 
Dear Ann-Marie 
 
Thank you for consulting Natural England on the HRA Addendum. I can confirm that we agree with 
the approach taken and the conclusions of the addendum, and have no further comments.  

If you have any specific queries regarding the addendum please do not hesitate to get in touch again.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Francesca   

 
 
Francesca Shapland 
Lead Adviser, Planning & Conservation 
Norfolk & Suffolk Team 
 
www.naturalengland.org.uk 

 
We are here to secure a healthy natural environment for people to enjoy, where wildlife is 
protected and England’s traditional landscapes are safeguarded for future generations. 
 
In an effort to reduce Natural England's carbon footprint, I will, wherever possible, avoid travelling 
to meetings and attend via audio, video or web conferencing. 
 
 

http://www.naturalengland.org.uk/

